
Date: November 6, 2024
To: State Agencies and Cooperative Members
From: State Procurement Office
Re: Awards: Drones, Remotely Operated Devices, Unmanned Aerial Vehicles, and Related
Goods and Services

The Arizona Department of Administration, State Procurement Office (SPO) has awarded the
following contracts for Drones, Remotely Operated Devices, Unmanned Aerial Vehicles, and
Related Goods and Services.

The initial contract runs through November 6, 2025, and may be used by all State Agencies and
Cooperative Members. The pricing document is attached to the contract in APP.

If there are any questions, please contact Michael Hillebrand, Statewide IT Procurement Manager, at
(602) 542-4229 or Michael.Hillebrand@azdoa.gov.
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